Adrienne McNeil

From: Adrienne McNeil

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 12:52 PM

To: rprimosch@wbklaw.com

Cc: ‘edward.hand@usdoj.gov'; 'chemmerlein@ntia.doc.gov’; 'maydc@state.gov’;

'Christopher.Siefken@ic.fbi.gov'; 'Marilyn.Shaifer@usdoj.gov’;
‘Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.goV'; 'Brian.williams@associates.dhs.gov';
‘Shawn.Cooley@HQ.DHS.GoV'; 'TTelecom@usdoj.gov'; 'Siobhan.Dupuy@usdoj.gov';
'Theme, Nkechi Payton (Nkechi_P_Theme@ostp.eop.gov)’; 'alex.daman@dhs.gov’;
'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov'; 'matthew.bernstein@ic.fbi.gov’;
'Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov'; 'Jonathan_McHale@ustr.eop.gov'; 'Richard.Sofield2
@usdoj.goV'; 'glenn.kaminsky@hq.dhs.goV’; ‘'dale.barr@hq.dhs.gov'; 'IP-FCC@dhs.gov',;
'kristin.taylor@usdoj.gov'; 'ttwg@leo.gov'; 'mark.mcconnell@usdoj.gov’;
'robert.s.gorman.civ@mail.mil’; 'caroline.borown@usdoj.gov'; 'Hagar, Richard
(richard.hagar@HQ.DHS.GOV)'; Denise Coca; David Krech; Susan OConnell; Howard
Griboff; Kathleen Collins; Veronica Garcia-Ulloa

Subject: Removed from Streamline

ITC-214-20150529-00135 — TrustComm Solutions

The above referenced application was placed on Public Notice for streamlined processing. Since the Public
Notice was released, the Commission has been requested by the Executive Branch agencies of the United States
that we remove the subject application from streamlined processing. Therefore, pursuant to Section 63.12(c)(3)
of the Commission's Rules, we have removed this application from streamlined processing.

Please be advised that your company may not commence operations until the authorization is granted. See
Section 63.12(d) of the rules, 47 C.F.R. Section 63.12(d). The Executive Branch will contact you or the
"Contact" listed on your application directly for further information. You can be assured that your application
will be processed expeditiously upon completion of Executive Branch's review. We will notify you by e-mail
when your application is granted.

The Public Notice indicating that the application has been removed from streamlined processing will be
available Monday afternoon, July 6, 2015, at https://www.fcc.gov/encyclopedia/daily-digest. If you have any
questions, please email: Adrienne.McNeil@fcc.gov

Adrienne McNeil
International Bureau, FCC
(202) 418-0412

Adrienne. McNeil@fcc.gov




Adrienne McNeil

From: Taylor, Kristin (NSD) <Kristin.Taylor@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 3:51 PM

To: David Krech; Adrienne McNeil

Subject: Removal from streamline

Categories: Accepted for Filing PN

Hi David and Adrienne,

Please remove this matter from streamline, as the agencies comprising Team Telecom need further time to review this
matter:

ITC-214-20150529-00135 (e-file)
TrustComm Solutions LLC

Thanks,

Kristin Taylor

Attorney

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

U.S. Department Justice

(202) 233-0710



